
02/08/2023

P.S.S.A Boys Basketball 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child has been selected to represent the school in P.S.S.A Boys Basketball
as part of the Friday inter-school sports program. This program will commence
on Friday 5 August 2023 with matches being played at school and surrounding
local schools.

Students will catch a bus to a range of local schools for 3 of the 12 weeks and
students will walk to Peakhurst Public School in round 2.

The total bus cost to compete in the PSSA Boys Basketball team is $50.

Students must be at school at 9:25am and leave the school grounds promptly
at 9:30am.

Please ensure that the student participant and the parents and carers
agreement is read and signed by your child and yourself. This is a requirement
of being on the team and should be returned to the team coach before the
first game.

Kind Regards,

Miss Samantha Robinson Mrs Rebecca Ingram
PSSA Basketball Coach Principal

P.S.S.A Boys Basketball 2023
Please return permission to Miss Robinson and payment to the school office by

Thursday 4 August 2023.

I give my child _____________________________ of class ________ permission to

participate in PSSA Boys Basketball. I have made a payment of $50.00 for bus

travel to and from local schools for 3 of the 12 weeks.

Parent name (please print): ___________________________________________________

Parent signature: ___________________________________ Date: __________________


